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1185.      SHRI POCHA BRAHMANANDA  REDDY : 

               SHRI ADALA  PRABHAKARA  REDDY : 
  
      Will the Minister of EDUCATION be pleased to state:  

 
(a) whether the Government has proposed to establish new Central 

Institute of Indian Languages;  

(b) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor;  

(c) whether the Government has proposed to establish a new regional                                                                                              

language centre in Andhra Pradesh; and  

(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor?  

 

ANSWER 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

(DR. SUBHAS SARKAR) 

 

(a) & (b) :   No Sir.  There is no proposal to establish new Central Institute of 

Indian Languages (CIIL).   The CIIL was  established in 1969 by the Government 

of India at Mysuru with regional languages centres at Mysuru, Bhubaneswar, 

Pune, Patiala, Solan, Lucknow,  Guwahati.   Central Institute of Indian 

Languages (CIIL)  works for the promotion of all Indian languages including 

Scheduled/Non-Scheduled and Classical languages.  

 

(c) & (d)  :   No Sir.  No regional language centre is proposed to be set up at 

Andhra Pradesh.  However,   Centre of Excellence for Studies for Classical Telugu 

has been shifted  from Mysuru to Nellore (A.P) for promotion of Classical Telugu  

Language works under CIIL. 

*** 

 


